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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Mar 29-30, Apr 5-6 - MAP Testing for 7th-10th Grade Students 
Thur, Mar 30 - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 31 - NO SCHOOL - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 8:00 
am-4:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 31 - U{Nite} - HS Scavenger Hunt - 5:30-7:00 pm 
Mon, Apr 3 - Family Service Opportunity - Feed My Starving Children 
Tues, Apr 4 - PreK-4th Grade Program - MCC Worship Center - 7:00 pm 
Thurs, Apr 6 - Legacy Network Meeting - 7:30-9:00 am 
Fri, Apr 7 - 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip 
Fri, Apr 7 - Legacy GALA 
Apr 24-May 5 - MAP Testing for 1st-6th Grade Students 
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Apparel Deadline Extended Until Thursday, 
March 30! 
The order deadline is Thursday, March 30 at 11:59 pm. A 
few samples are available to try on in the School Office.  
 
See Apparel and Order Online at 
http://www.lcamn.org/student-life/legacy-pridewear/  
 
Contact Kaia Larson ~ klarson@lcamn.org with questions. 

 

 
PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
Spring Conferences for parents of PreK-
6th grade students will 
be Thursday and Friday, March 30-31. 
 
The Conference Scheduler is now closed. 
If you would like to schedule a conference 
or make a change, please contact Cyd 
Budish ~ cbudish@lcamn.org or 
763.427.4595. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you! 
 

 

  



Our March 31 Deadline for FREE Re-enrollment is 
Quickly Approaching (and Wait Lists are Forming)! 
  
Payments won't start until June, but the longer you wait, the more it 
costs to re-enroll: 

• If enrolled by March 31 - Free 
• If enrolled from April 1-30 - $200 per child 
• If enrolled from May 1-31 - $300 per child 
• If enrolled after May 31 - $350 per child 

Re-enrolling is easy! 

1. Go to the school website to get started ~ http://www.lcamn.org/  
2. Click on the Enroll/Re-enroll Now button 
3. Enter your emaill address and password in SchoolAdmin 
4. Set up your payment plan (FACTS account)  

Please contact Lynda Domino ~ 763.316.6250 or admissions@lcamn.org for help with the re-enrollment 
process. Please contact Teri Pierro ~ 763.316.6243 or tpierro@lcamn.org for financial questions or 
payment arrangements.  

 

 

  

 

 
CELEBRATE LEGACY GALA 2017 
Friday, April 7, 2017 - Courtyards of Andover 
We would love for YOU to be our guest! Last day to register is this Friday, March 31! 
To reserve your spot, call Sue Happ ~ 763.427.4595 ext 262 or shapp@lcamn.org 
  
New this year - a LIVE Auction for the following experiences: 

• A Birthday Serenade 
• Les Misérables Tickets - four second row seats: Saturday, April 22, 7:00 pm 
• Paintball Party 
• Senior Graduation Preferred Seating 
• Arts Party 
• Principal for a Day 
• Hand Drawn or Painted Family Portrait 
• Florida Condo - One Week in Destin, Florida   

Another fun way to donate to Legacy ... For a $20 donation Karen McDermott will take your photograph at 
the Gala, while you are dressed in your finest.  
  
Doors Open ~ 5:30 pm   Dinner ~ 6 :00 pm   Program to follow 
  
Semi-formal attire is requested 
 

  



 
U{Nite} Out High School Event  

• Friday, March 31 
• 5:30-7:00 pm 
• Scavenger Hunt 
• Riverdale Mall (meet in front of 

Chipotle) 

Encourage your high school student to team 
up with three other students (mix of boys and 
girls encouraged) to solve clues in this fun 
scavenger hunt, sponsored by the High 
School Student Council. 

 

 
Spring Conference Luncheon 
The Legacy Parent Association is blessed to be organizing 
the Spring Luncheon during Parent/Teacher Conferences 
on Friday, March 31. We will be serving our amazing 
teachers and staff beef and chicken tacos, chips/salsa, and 
desserts. Go to 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44aeaf2ba0f85-
spring to see the many food items to choose from that 
you can sign up to bring and make this meal a success!  
 
Contact Julie Sharp ~ juliesharp28@yahoo.com with 
questions. 
 

  
 

Family Service Opportunity - We Need You! 
Join the LPA and their families as we pack food for Feed My 
Starving Children.  
 
Founded in 1987, Feed My Starving Children (FMSC) is a 
Christian non-profit that provides nutritionally complete meals 
specifically formulated for malnourished children. We'll hand-pack 
rice, soy, dried vegetables, and a nutritionally complete blend of vitamins and minerals into bags which are 
then sealed, boxed, placed on pallets, and shipped to reach the neediest children around the world. 

• Monday, April 3 
• 6:00-7:30 pm 
• 401 93rd Avenue NW, Coon Rapids 

Go to http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=1004116#.WN0l6BIrKV4 to volunteer - 
there are still a lot of openings! 
 
(Children must be 5 years old to be able to be at FMSC.) 
 
Learn more about FMSC ~ https://www.fmsc.org/about-us. 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Expect Delays! 
There is road construction on Bunker Lake Blvd 
between Hanson and Hwy 65 from now until 
November. Please plan an alternate route to 
school. Because it is a long-term project, 
students will be considered tardy if they are late 
due to this construction. 
 

 
Make It a LEGACY Summer! 
New for 2017, we've packaged all the summer 
opportunities into one place so you can easily plan for 
ways to keep your student engaged at LCA once school 
is out. 

We'll have the traditional summer Sports Camps and 
Drama Camps you've come to look forward to, as well 
as new opportunities like Spanish Camp, Musical 
Theatre, and Literary Minds! Online Registration is now 
open ~ http://www.lcamn.org/summer/ and a summer 
brochure will be mailed out in April. 

Enrollment at Legacy is NOT required to participate in 
these great summer opportunities so encourage your 
student to invite a friend! 

 

  

 

Lego Club - Grades 2-3 

• March 30, April 6, 13 
• 2:15-4:00 pm 
• $32.00 

Class limited to 1st 15 registrants 

 

 
LCA Monday Chess Club - Grades K-8 

• April 3, 10, 24 & May 1, 8, 15 
• 2:15-3:15 pm 
• $60.00 

 
 

  

LCA's Spring Drama - Les Misérables 
Performances - 

• April 21 - 7:00 pm 
• April 22 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
• April 28 - 7:00 pm 
• April 29 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 

Get your tickets now before they're gone! 
 
Ticket Prices   

Preferred $15, General  $10, Student/Senior/Staff  $7 
 
Box Office:  Monday-Friday - 7:00 am-3:30 pm 
                   Cash or check only. No refunds or exchanges. 
 
For more information and to purchase tickets, go to http://www.lcamn.org/arts/drama/spring-production/  

 

 

  

 



 
 
Join us on 

• Thursday, April 6 - 7:30-9:00 am       
• Meadow Creek Church - Worship Center Entrance 

Each participant will have one minute each meeting to showcase something about their business and 
share what "a good referral" would be for their business. 
 
 
Speakers for this meeting: 
Mike Thorsland, Nation Wide Insurance, THORSLM@nationwide.com 
 
Ken Jones, Across Roads Films ~ http://acrossroadsfilms.com/,  
Director/Producer, kenjones@acrossroadsfilms.com  

  

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

Materials Camp at the U of M 
Students entering their junior or senior year of high school are eligible to attend this engineering camp at 
the U of M during the week of June 13-16. Applications are due on March 31. For more info, please 
visit: http://www.mnasm.org/camp 
 
AP Exam Registration  
Registration is required for students wishing to take AP exams. Forms have been handed out to the 
students. Each exam costs $53. All AP exams will be given at the Andover Community Center ~ 15200 
Hanson Blvd NW. 

• AP English Literature - Wednesday, May 3 - 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• AP United States History - Friday, May 5 - 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• AP European History - Friday, May 12 - 12:00 noon-4:00 pm 

Law Enforcement Career Academy 
Is Law Enforcement the career for your student? Find out at the Law Enforcement Career Academy, a 
practical and free one-day workshop held at Park Center High School on Saturday, April 1 from 9:00 am-
3:30 pm. Register by phone at 763.421.2971. 
 
Matthew Enfield Memorial Scholarship 
This $1,000 scholarship is being offered to a Legacy student with a 2.75 gpa and who intends to major in 
Psychology or Social Work. The application requires a two-page typed essay discussing career goals and 
reasons for choosing this particular career path. Essay due to Mrs. Lunderby by April 3. 

  

ATHLETICS 
 
Spring Sports Openers 
It's beginning to feel like Spring in Minnesota! Reminder to mark your calendars for Thursday, April 6 as 
both Baseball and Softball will host Maranatha in VARSITY HOME OPENERS at 4:15 pm. Track & 
Field will travel to St. Francis for their first meet on Thursday, April 13 and the Golf teams tee off at 
Pebble Creek for Becker Invitationals on April 10 (Girls) and April 13 (Boys).  

 



 
 

	


